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APRIL
GENERAL
MEETING




SPC Land
Acknowledgement

“As we gather for this meeting physically
dispersed and virtually constructed let us take a
moment to reflect on the meaning of place and
in doing so recognise the various traditional
lands on which we do our business today.

We wish to acknowledge this land on which this w!*m.m -
SPC meeting is taking place. For thousands of =
years it has been the traditional land of the SR
Hohokam, the Akimel O’'odham, and most '
recently, the Salt River Pima Indian Community.
Today, this meeting place is still the home fo
many Indigenous people from across Maricopa,
and we are grateful to have the opportunity to

live and work on this land.”

-

Scottsdale Parent Council



AGENDA
APRIL 21, 2021

- Executive Board Updates (5 min)
- Q&A with Dr. Menzel (715 min)

SEA President, Becky Williams
SSPA President, Keri Blaker

SUSD Highlights



EXECUTIVE BOARD UPDATES

Executive Board Nominations
OPEN NOW through Friday
www.tinyurl.com/SpcNominations

President Treasurer Secretary

Vice President positions:
Programming Outreach Advocacy

Communications SPC Representatives

Scotts dale Parent Council



EXECUTIVE BOARD UPDATES

Next General Meeting
May 12th at 6pm

Extended Q&A with Dr. Menzel

"How to avoid the summer slide”
with Dr. Kim Guerin



SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

Q&A
SUPERINTENDENT
MENZEL

In the interest of time, questions were submitted in advance

Scottsdale Parent Counci
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Scottsdale Education Association
President, Becky Williams

Scottsdale

Education
Association

Scottsdale Support
Professionals Association
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RESPECT Education Support Professionals

Scottsdale Support Professionals Association
President, Keri Blaker

Scottsdale Parent Council
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School
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2020-21




QUESTIONS?

COMMENTS?
LET US KNOW!

President@ScottsdaleParentCouncil.org

www.scottsdaleparentcouncil.org

Scottsdale Parent Council



